
 

 

Dear Food Court Vendor,  

The Rose Hill Fall Festival Committee is making plans for our annual Rose Hill 
Fall Festival to be held October 10-12, 2025. We hope you will join us and 
provide food for our festival participants.  We are hoping for beautiful 
weather and more people than you can serve! 

Our Main Food Court located on the south side of the Rose Hill Recreation 
Center (400 S. Rose Hill Rd) will have traffic all three days since it is positioned beside the carnival. 
This Food Court has electrical power available in the form of 110V (8 spots) & 220V (5 spots).  

Like last year, we will only have one main food court to keep things together for festival goers and make 
it easier to stop at more than one truck. You will also see the most traffic in this area as it’s positioned 
between our family field events, Craft Fair, Car show and Carnival. This is the main hub for events! 

The Main Food Court set-up will be on Friday, October 10th from 10am to 4pm. There is limited access 
to the main food court on Saturday morning due to street closures for Run for the Roses 1M/5K, 
followed by the Festival Parade, and the Carnival, so the Friday set-up is mandatory.  You are not 
required to set up and sell all 3 days but you are welcome to do so. You ARE required to be set up 
from 10am until 7pm Saturday October 11, 2025.  If additional requests regarding set up time are 
needed, you can contact me at my contact information below.   

Attached is a link to the Rose Hill Fall Festival 2025 Food Court Vendor Registration Form that will 
need to be completed ASAP to secure a spot. These spots are first come first serve and we have a 
limited number available.  We will also need a Certificate of Insurance emailed over to us when you 
complete your online registration form that names Rose Hill Fall Festival as the certificate holder.  

We look forward to seeing you at the 2025 Rose Hill Fall Festival, if you have any questions feel free to 
contact me. Our contact information is below.  

Sincerely,  

 

Natalie Greenlee 

RH Fall Festival President 

 

Contact: 

Rosehillfallfestival@gmail.com 

 

 

 


